
Routines 
Physical Education 

Monday afternoons will be an 
outdoor session. Please ensure 

you send your child with a 
complete, named P.E. kit to 

include warm clothes.  
 

Rainbow Challenge 
We are very excited to 

introduce a rainbow challenge 
to the children. Each week 

there will be a range of 
activities linked to the 

curriculum and our topic. Once 
an activity has been 

completed, the children will 
earn a coloured lollipop stick 
to be displayed in the class. 
The aim is to achieve all 6 

activities and make a rainbow 
of lollipop sticks by the end of 

each week.  
 
 

 
 

The Den  
Our class Den slot will be on 
Wednesday mornings. Please 

ensure your child returns 
their Den book for this slot.  

 
 

General Reminders 
Please ensure your child has 
the correct school uniform 

and a water bottle in school at 
all times. Any item that comes 

into school (PE kit, water, 
bottles, etc.) MUST be 

named. 
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Feathers! 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a relaxing summer break and 
are ready to start the new term. 

Our topic this term is ‘Feathers’ and we will be reading Farmer 
Duck by Martin Waddell. We will be learning about living things and 
their habitats in Science and identifying the names and basic 
structure of flowering plants and trees. If you have any books or 
topic related resources that your child would like to share with the 
class then please send them in but please ensure they are named. 
Our role play area is a farm shop so, if you have any surplus 
produce e.g. vegetables, wheat, empty honey jars etc. that the 
children could investigate, we would be really grateful to receive 
them. 

Reading books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays. The books we send home with your child are to promote an 
enjoyment of reading and therefore should only contain one or two 
words that your child may find challenging. Sharing a story with 
your child for 10 minutes a day will help to promote reading for 
pleasure and empowers them to use their imagination and improve 
their use of vocabulary when speaking and reading.  

If you have any worries or just want to ask us a question our door 
is always open so please pop in after school! 

We look forward to an exciting first term! 
Mrs Boswell and Mrs Avis 


